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Ocampo, Nuvia

From: Fernando Astran <astranfernando@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 3, 2024 6:10 PM
To: eComments, PBA
Subject: H.R.C.A. # 2023-20 @ 925 N Lowell St

I support Bethany and Kelly Thomas’ request for Historic Property Preservation.  
 
Regards, 
Fernando Astran 
Property Owner @ 
924 N. Lowell Street 
Santa Ana. CA. 92703 


